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Newsletter | January - March 2022
Welcome

Welcome to our first Newsletter for January - March 2022. What a busy start we have had with the Charles Hull Contracting
Family Day on the 3rd January, the Hygain - Revell Douglas Memorial on the 10th January, Chaff City Race Day on the 17th
January, and Devereux Memorial Race Day on the 14th February and the $50,000 Coolup Landscape Supplies Pinjarra
Paceway Cup, with other race meets in the middle with various club sponsors for the days.
A HUGE thank you to all our sponsors, we can't do our race meets without you.

The year has brought some challenges to the Club with new Covid Restrictions in place and the mandate of vaccinations &
masks to attend our race meets. We would like to thank everyone for your patience, and we appreciate everyone following
the W.A. Health Department Governments rules. Please remember to always wear your masks indoors, other than when
you are eating or having a drink. Thank you.

Keep reading for some updates with the Club and details and photos of the Coolup Landscape Supplies - Pinjarra Paceway
Cup 2022.

Caterers

We would like to express a Warm Welcome to Jarra Fusion
Pinjarra, who is our new caterer for the Pavilion and Stalls.
Please support Nicole and her team, as much as we can.
We have had great feedback on how good the food and
coffee is. It is great to see so many of our members and
regulars eating with us every Monday. Thank you.
Welcome Jarra Fusion Pinjarra.

Recent Race Meets

3rd January - Charles Hull Contracting Family Day
10th January - Hygain and Revell Douglas Memorial
17th  January - Chaff City Race Day
24th January - Various Sponsors
31st January - Various Sponsors
7th February - Various Sponsors
14th February - Devereux Memorial Race Day
21st February - Various Sponsors
28th February - Various Sponsors
7th March - Coolup Landscape Supplies Pinjarra
Paceway Cup

Membership Draw & Lucky Losing Ticket

The Membership Draw is sitting at $200.00 as of 7th March. Cliff Dawson was drawn out on the 28th of February,
unfortunately, Mr. Dawson had left for the day. Read further on for our members draw & losing Ticket Draws during our
Cup.  Our previous winners was Graham Cox's on the 14th of February and Julie Fuller won the previous week’s Members
Draw winning $450.00 in betting vouchers.

Our latest Lucky Losing Ticket Draw
was won by Martin.  Congratulations.

Julie Fuller winning $450.00 in betting
vouchers on the 7 February.
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Coolup Landscape Supplies | Pinjarra Pacing Cup 2022

Wow, what an enjoyable day that was had by all at the Coolup Landscape Supplies Pinjarra Pacing Cup for 2022.  Thank
you to everyone that could attend, we appreciate your kindness in regard to the Restrictions that were put in place. 
 Hopefully next year we can run the event open to everyone with our family entertainment.  Once again thank you to our
sponsors.

Cup Trophies Diego (NZ) Barry Warrick, Maddison Brown, ,
Lara Brenna and Glen Walter

The Coolup Landscape Supplies Pinjarra Cup was won by Diego (NZ), Driver Maddison Brown, 2nd - Papinak, Driver Chris
Voak, 3rd Double Up (NZ), Driver Ryan Warwick and 4th Savvy Bromac (NZ), Driver Chris Lewis..  

Race 9 - Coolup Landscape Supplies | Pinjarra Cup 2022

Race 8 - Budget Stockfeeds Trotters Sprint

Barry Warwick - President with Trainer & Owner Barry Howlett, Horse "Son Of A Wiz"

The Budget Stockfeeds Trotters Sprint was won by Son of a Whiz (NZ) driver Chris
Lewis, 2nd Majestic Courtney (NZ) Driver Bruce Stanley, 3rd Majestic Dream, Driver
Kyle Harper and War Spirit, Driver Shannon Suvaljko.

Glen Walters - Coolup Landscape Supplies, 
Robyn Clarke MLA - local Member for Murray-Wellington.
Barry Warwick - President
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Coolup Landscape Supplies | Pinjarra Pacing Cup 2022

Lucky Losing Ticket Winners

Race 2: Leanner Tanner Race 3: Pauline Anderson Race 4: June Sutton Race 5: Don Gardiner Race 8: Julie Beatson

Congratulations to our Losing Ticket Winners

Members Draw for the Pinjarra Cup Day

Glen Walter from Coolup Landscape Supplies drew out our Members Number at the Pinjarra Pacing Cup and
the winner number was 84 - Reg Mullins.  Reg wasn't on track so the weekly amount will jackpot to $200 next
week.

Thank you for your continued support!
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Sponsorship Raffle for Naming Rights - Pinjarra Cup

A big thank you to all the businesses that supported us for the 2022 $50,000 Pinjarra Pacing Cup.  We sold 50 tickets for
the event.  We celebrated the draw on 7th February 2022 and theand were excited to announce the winner for the 2022
being Coolup Landscape Supplies. Congratulations to Coolup Landscape Supplies.
Please support our sponsors when you are looking for services.

Club Patron – Wally Barrett OAM
 Winner - Glen WalterCoolup Landscape Supplies

President - Barry Warwick



1st - Coolup Landscape Supplies
2nd - Budget Stockfeeds
3rd - Solid State Welder Repairs
4th - Perth City Tyres
5th - Waterford Stud
6th Gannons Sportswear & Trophies
7th - Sign Strategy
8th Jedede Gazing

Sulky Ride

Fund Rasing for Noah George & Family

During the Charles Hull Contracting Family Day, we were able to run a fundraiser for our friend Noah George.  We would
like to thank our sponsors who donated our Raffle Prizes.  We appreciate it very much.  A huge thank you to Fremantle
Dockers, Hotel Atrium, Tuckey's Mitre 10 Pinjarra, Auto One Pinjarra, Milwaukee and Canning River Cafe, and everyone who
purchased tickets on the day.

With everyone's generous donations we were able to pass on $855.00 to the George Family.  Thank You.

Charles Hull Contracting Family Day | 3rd January 2022

What a magical day the Charles Hull Contracting Family Day was.  With a great crowd in the pavilion and families coming
and going all day to enjoy the Family Day.  RWWA gave us some challenges with time changes for the day, with the first
race not starting until 3.00 pm.  Thank you to all that supported us.
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Around the Grounds

We have been busy around the grounds and completing some major changes, which I am sure you have noticed.  Our new
gardens at the main entrance are looking great and we look forward to completing the rest of the gardens when we can.

Some Awesome News for Pinjarra Paceway Club

We are so pleased to announce that the Pinjarra Paceway Club
has commenced the earthworks for a brand new playground
for our Club.  Thank you to everyone involved in making this
happen.  Watch this space in the coming weeks and further

announcements to be made.

Public Toilets - Restoration
Pony Trot Room - Externally Painted

Entry Road - Ashphalt Sealed
Central Gardens - Totally Relandscaped

Pavillion - Externally Painted


